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The Regional Income Tax Agency will no longer be mailing a postcard to remind you to file and 
pay your municipal income taxes.  Instead you’ll be seeing digital notification ads to remind you 
your municipal taxes are due April 15th. Check out RITAOhio.com for information about how to 
file your taxes online through MyAccount or FastFile. 
 
Additionally, RITA also updated and streamlined its MyAccount platform, which allows taxpayers 
the ability to electronically file their taxes, update their accounts, send and receive secure 
messages, make payments and much more all online. 
 
The digital taxpayer notification campaign will begin January 15, 2020. 
 


